
 

 

  

          24th November 2020 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We having our own Wear Red Day at Cypress to raise awareness of Show Racism the 

Red Card’, the UK's leading anti-racism educational charity. Wear Red Day is a day 

created by Show Racism the Red Card, where children wear red to show our 

dedication to equality and inclusion.  

Show Racism the Red  Card provides educational workshops, training sessions, 

multimedia packages, and a whole host of other resources, all with the purpose of 

tackling racism in society.  

On this day, your child can wear anything red of their choosing to school. They can 

just wear their Cypress uniform, or a red jumper or red hair accessory. We will look 

at equality and inclusiveness during this week’s PSHE sessions. 

There is no cash donation – just wear as much red as you can! 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Miss Powell 
Cypress Inclusivity Team 
 
 

 


